
TO:  Village Council and Mayor Brown 

 

FROM:  Safety Committee, Avia Graves, Chairman 

 

RE:  Speed Table Miami Road  

 

DATE:  November 3, 2020     

 

 

***************************************************************************** 

 

The Safety Committee met on July 12, 2021 at 5:15 pm.  Present at the meeting were committee 

chairman Avia Graves, committee members Randy York and Kelly Rankin, Village 

Superintendent John Sherpenberg, Village Engineer Chris Ertel, Chief Rick Hines, Mayor Bill 

Brown, and village residents Jeff & Marion Molski, Tony Drake and Jeff Bloomer. The meeting 

began at 5:20 pm to discuss options to curb speed on Miami Road.   

 

The committee recommends that we place grooving in the pavement a set of three, place to be 

determined by Cris Ertel working with Indian Hill, mayor and residents.  The grooving will leave 

space for bikes to pass safely.  Additional signage should be added to alert drivers and bikers of 

the grooves.  In addition, a bike path (standard biker and arrow) should be painted on the 

pavement to direct bikers to the proper place to ride their bicycle.   

 

In addition, the committee recommends that we purchase another speed radar sign.  To increase 

our ability to move them throughout the village where we have problem speeding.   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Avia Graves, Chairman 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Randy York, Vice-Chairman 

 

_________________________________ 

Kelly Rankin, Member 


